
                      
 
 
 
The Lloyd Volunteer Fire Department is accepting sealed bids for a 2020 Chevrolet Tahoe SSV 

VIN# 1GNSKFEC1LR300887, and a 2007 Chevrolet 2500HD pick-up truck VIN# 

1GNHK29K47E800871. All bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked. All 

bids must be submitted to the board of directors no later than 7:00 pm on July 8, 2025. Bids will 

be publicly opened and reviewed at that time. For further information or pictures contact Chief 

Jordan Madden at (606)922-7334 or email the fire department at 

lloydfiredepartment60@outlook.com. The Lloyd Volunteer Fire Department reserves the right to 

reject any or all bids and waive any informalities in the bidding process. Bids may include to 

leave upfitting on vehicles or to be removed.  

 

LLOYD VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT 
530 Ohio River Road, Greenup, KY 41144 

Phone: 606-473-1411 
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